
MARCH
24 - Salesian Shirt Day with uniform bottoms 
        (Mary Help of Christians)
27 - PSAT
31 - Salesian T - shirt ( St. John Bosco)

Walking with Jesus: A Lenten journey of love
Lent is a special time to grow in faith and love. Jesus invites us to open our hearts, pray more, and be kind to others. This week, let’s try to show love through small acts—
helping a friend, saying a kind word, or spending time in prayer.
Lent is not just about giving things up; it’s about becoming better and drawing closer to God. May we all continue to walk this journey together with faith and joy.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
We are excited to invite you to several wonderful upcoming events! Your participation and support mean so much, and we would love for you to join us:
 

Fun Nun Run – Friday, May 9. Run, walk, and celebrate with the Sisters in this joyful community event. Let’s come together for fitness and
fellowship!

Casino Night – May 10. Don’t miss this exciting evening filled with fun and laughter!

AIAL Banquet – May 14. Join us as we celebrate our student-athletes’ hard work and achievements.

CYO Banquet – May 15. Let’s gather to honor our CYO participants and their dedication.

Father/Father Figure & Children’s Day – Now on May 18. Enjoy a special day filled with faith, fun, and bonding!

We are grateful for your involvement and support. Mark your calendars, and we can’t wait to see you there!
 

We are blessed with a beautiful opportunity to support our Salesian
brothers and sisters at San Francisco Xavier School in Okinawa Uno,
Bolivia. Together, we can help build a much-needed physics and chemistry
lab for their 338 students — a space where young minds will explore,
discover, and dream big!

Every Mission Tuesday, our students can wear free dress by bringing $5 or
more to contribute to this wonderful cause. It’s a simple yet powerful way
for our children to live out the Salesian spirit — sharing love, spreading
hope, and making a difference. Your generosity will help create a brighter
future for these students, and we are grateful for your kindness.

Thank you for being a blessing to others!

Mission Tuesday: Sharing Love, Building Dreams!

Click here to reserve your Free Admission seat in the gym

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/lenten-mission-concert-st-john-bosco-school-san-antonio-tx-
tickets-1276020344199?aff=ebdsshcopyurl&utm-campaign=social&utm-
content=attendeeshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-term=organizer-profile&utm-share-
source=organizer-profile


